
Contact: Eric  Mayne

Statement: Diodes

June 9, 2017,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC is voluntarily recalling an estimated 1,368 U.S.-market minivans to

upgrade certain diodes.

Feedback from a small number of customers has led to the discovery that certain diodes may stop functioning. This

may cause propulsion loss.

FCA US is unaware of any related injuries or accidents.

The Company will service a module containing the diodes. Affected are 2017 Chrysler Pacifica Hybrid minivans.

Affected customers will be advised when they may schedule service, which will be provided free of charge.

An additional 309 vehicles will be subject to recall in Canada.

Customers with questions or concerns may call the FCA US Customer Care Center at (800) 853-1403.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


